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MEMO  

TO: Metropolitan Member Clubs 

FROM: MBA Match & Program Committee  

DATE: Monday 30 September 2024 

SUBJECT: Season 2024 / 2025 Pennant Side Listings 

 
 

Club Secretaries / Selectors / Side Managers 

Pennant Side Listings – All Competitions  
The MBA has released updated side listings for all three competitions. Side Listings will be 
available on the MBA Web site here. The Draw will be available in BowlsLink within a few days. 

There have been significant movements of sides between Sections and changes to the order of 
Sides in some Sections since the issue of the Preliminary Side Listings. These changes have 
been marked in red text. Clubs should check ALL their Sides on the latest Side Listings.  

Side numbering has been reordered to suit clubs’ requests. These changes have been marked 
with yellow background shading.  

The time limit to accept requests for changes to side numbering has been extended to Friday 5 
October. All side rankings for selection purposes (Rule 3.3) will then be considered finalised. 

Wednesday Pennants 
Club Holdfast has withdrawn a side. Glenelg & Lockleys have each added a side. Walkerville has 
added a Combined side with Toorak/Burnside. 

Thursday Pennants 
We currently have a Bye in Division 3. 

If any club has additional players and wants to nominate an additional side into Thursday 
Division 3 to absorb the Bye, please contact MBA Match & Program committee as soon as 
possible. 

Saturday Pennants 
Brighton & Woodville have withdrawn a side. Morphett Vale, Para Hills, Somerton & Sturt have 
each added a side. 
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Deferred Rounds/deferred games 

Refer to 2 separate Circulars.  

Venue swaps 

Once the Draw has been published, clubs that have individual requests for venue changes 
due to short-term issues at their own facilities should contact opposition clubs 
individually and inform MBA Match & Program committee of changes as soon as possible.  

Other venue changes required to satisfy items such as longer-term club issues and to 
accommodate Bowls SA requirements for the use of club greens and facilities will be 
included in the fixtures in BowlsLink. 

 

If there are any questions regarding the above or further clarification required, please contact 
MBA Match & Program committee (MBAmatchcommittee@metrobowls.com.au) 

 

 
 
 

Steve Franks 

On behalf of MBA Match & Program Committee 
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